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CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0357 

 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 19, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to Approve Donation to the FBI National Academy Associates 

Utilizing State Law Enforcement Trust Fund - $5,000 
 

 
Recommendation 

It is recommended that the City Commission approve a donation to the FBI National 
Academy Associates in the amount of $5,000 utilizing State Law Enforcement Trust 
Fund.  
 
Background 
The FBI National Academy Associates (FBINAA) is comprised of over 40,000 Law 

Enforcement professionals all of whom have graduated from the FBI National Academy.  

The National Academy is considered the premier law enforcement training program in 

the world and consists of three months of intensive classroom and physical training at 

the FBI Academy in Quantico, Virginia.  The FBINAA conducts annual events to provide 

instruction on current law enforcement topics for its members.  The graduates and 

others from the law enforcement community attending this event are the current and 

future leaders of law enforcement in Florida, the United States and worldwide.  One of 

seven law enforcement agencies in the world is led by a graduate of the FBI National 

Academy. 

The FBINAA does not receive funding from the FBI for annual events; therefore, they 

must solicit contributions to offset their expenses.  Law Enforcement Trust Funds have 

assisted in the past to help defray the cost of their Florida training conferences.  The 

FBINAA is designated a 501(c) 3 corporation. 

This contribution will be used to defray the costs of the FBINAA National 2013 Training 

Conference hosted by the Florida FBINAA Chapter in Orlando Florida.  Fort Lauderdale 

Police managers will attend this conference beginning July 27, 2013 through July 21, 

2013.   
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Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $5,000.  

 

 
 
 

 
Prepared by: Rick Maglione, Captain/Executive Officer to the Chief of Police  
 
Department Director: Franklin C. Adderley, Chief of Police  

Available: 
SUB 

FUND SUBFUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME OBJECT # SUBOBJECT NAME AMOUNT 

104 01 
LAW ENFORCEMENT CONFISCATED  
PROPERTY POL050201 

MISCELLANEOUS COMMISSION 
APPROPRIATIONS 4299 OTHER CONTRIBUTION $5,000.00 

TOTAL: $5,000.00 


